“The Conservation Easement Incentive Act provides landowners important tools to preserve our proud tradition of ranching without facing onerous regulations,” said Senator Dean Heller. “In a state like Nevada, where over 85 percent of the land is administered by the federal government, it is critical we avoid burdensome restrictions as much as possible. The Silver State is a special place, and I am proud to work across the aisle on this legislation preserving Nevada’s western way of life.”
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